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    Sheriff’s Office Seeks Bay Point Assault Suspects    
 
 The Contra Costa County Office of the Sheriff is looking for four suspects involved in 
assault with a deadly weapon incidents in Bay Point.  
 
 On Tuesday, October 12, 2021, at about 3:20 PM, a 12-year-old girl walking home from 
school on the 3300 block of Willow Pass Road at Marin Avenue was shot at with a BB gun as 
a vehicle drove passed her. There were two other similar incidents later that day in the same 
area. The victims all suffered injuries. 
 
 The same suspects appear to be involved in each case. They were in a silver-colored   
4-door, newer Kia Optima. 
 
 The investigation is ongoing. Anyone with information on the vehicle or suspects is 
asked to contact the Sheriff’s Office Investigation Division at (925) 313-2667 or 313-2600. For 
any tips, email: tips@so.cccounty.us or call (866) 846-3592 to leave an anonymous voice mes-
sage.  

 
For more information, please call:  
Jimmy Lee, Public Information Officer:  (925) 313-2643 
The Contra Costa County Sheriff’s Office offers a full range of law enforcement services to over 1,000,000 residents 
in the 715 square mile county. Besides patrolling the unincorporated areas, Deputy Sheriffs provide comprehensive 
police services to a number of contract cities and special districts. Additionally, the Sheriff’s Office operates county 
detention facilities, provides security for the courts and runs the Office of Emergency Services. Log on 
www.cocosheriff.org for more information.  
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